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Copenhagen 2nd July 2018 

 
Dear DG Mare, 
 

Subject:   BSAC replies to the Commission on choke species 

 
DG Mare requested by letter received on 8th June 2018, sent to the BSAC EXCOM chair, 
questions concerning choke species. Thank you for the letter.  
 
Please find attached a table which includes the questions asked and answers  provided by 
BSAC members, organisations and respondees named in the table. ./. 
 
At its meeting on 28th June 2018, the Executive Committee was informed of the replies 
received and took note that it would be sent to DG Mare.  
 
The BSAC remains at  your disposal for further discussion and clarification.  
 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 

Sally Clink  

Executive Secretary BSAC 

 

 

 


